
Lightning News for March 28th – April    

The community of Barnhill Memorial School provides a variety of quality learning experiences to support 

students in reaching their potential and becoming contributing members of society.  

 

The theme for the month of March is purpose.  

“Find a purpose in life so big it will challenge every capacity to be at your best”. David 

McKay.  

A message from the Phys Ed Team 

Monday 28th – Boys Volleyball practice 3pm – 4:30pm 
Tuesday 29th – Boys Volleyball game @ Milledgeville North School  
 
Wednesday 30th – Girls Volleyball practice 3pm – 4:30pm 
Thursday 31st – Gils Volleyball game @ Barnhill 
  
 
Phys Ed Classes: 
Students are required to bring a change of clothes and deodorant to class. Students will 
be not participating if they do not have a change of clothes. 
 
Always remember we have a student led breakfast program here at school. If you are 

running late in the morning and not able to have breakfast at home.  

 

A message from the Social Studies Team 

The optional Heritage Fair projects are due on Monday, March 28. 

 

Yearbooks: You can order online, or by sending the money in the envelope into the 

school. Deadline was extended to March 28th, as March 25th was a professional learning 

day.  

 

Grade 8 News! 

There will be a moving up ceremony scheduled for the last week of June. Exact date 

and times are still being confirmed. After the ceremony, there will be a dance/social 

that evening.  



We are still planning a grade 8 ‘trip’ adventure. At this time, we are still investigating 

our parameters and will inform families as soon as we have information to share.  

 

Immunization Clinic  

Scheduled to resume on April 5th at Barnhill.  

This will be for the Grade 7 students and the Grade 8 students requiring the 2nd HPV 

vaccine. 

 

On the Horizon: 

Report Cards: The second home report will be issued on April 11th.  

No school Good Friday April 15th   

No school Easter Monday April 17th  

 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 658-

5972 or liza.muise@nbed.nb.ca 

Thank you.  

Mrs. Liza Muise 


